COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Henchureh Street, E,C. 1.

15th September, 1

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 1l4th instant
respecting plan of shellexpansion in way of the oi! fuel
bunkers of Messrs, Howaldtswerke's Yard No, 756, and in reply
to the foot note of your letter I have to inform you that the
plans referred to duly ceme to hand,

I may say that the two copies of the plan of shell
expansion have now been found with the plsns of the air,

sounding and scupper pipes for Wessrs, Dsutsche Werft's No. 180,

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

A, Chisholm, Esq,.,
HAMBURG.,




